Inc. Village of Woodsburgh

ALAN HIRMES, DEPUTY MAYOR CARL CAYNE, TRUSTEE SHIRA HOSCHANDER, TRUSTEE BARRY ROZENBERG, TRUSTEE



MICHELLE BLANDINO, CLERK TREASURER BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY DENNIS FROMIGIA, BUILDING INSPECTOR

30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406

JACOB HARMAN, MAYOR

January 5, 2023

Dear Neighbors:

On behalf of myself and the Board of Trustees we would like to start off by wishing everyone a very happy and healthy New Year. The next meeting of the Board of Trustees has been re-scheduled and will be held on **Tuesday, January 17, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.**

In addition to our regular monthly business, there will be a public hearing on the tentative Village budget for fiscal year 2023/2024. We are pleased to report that there will be no increase in the tax levy this year and the amount to be collected remains the same as last year. My compliments and thanks to the village board and staff for their vigilance in actively managing expenses and operating in a fiscally responsible manner. Copies of this budget are available upon request at Village Hall, or you can find a copy uploaded on the village website at woodsburghny.com

We hope you can join us on Tuesday evening and look forward to your participation. Once again, Happy Holidays and thank you for being a part of the Woodsburgh community.

Very truly yours,

Jake Harman Mayor